
September Student Trustee Board Report 

CSLIT General Assembly: 

On September 25, the Student Trustees will 

host the first CSLIT General Assembly. 

General assemblies give to the opportunity to students to network with like-minded 

peers while learning about ways they can foster change in their communities.   

 

Consultations: 

The CSLIT Executive had the opportunity to consult with Nick D’Avella to further 

incorporate student voice in the three year Equity Plan draft. The CSLIT Executive 

had the opportunity to comment on topics such as equitable classroom practices and 

the importance of culturally responsive pedagogy.  

 

Upcoming Events: 

 The CSLIT Executive is looking forward to attending the Ontario Catholic 

Student Leadership Conference in Niagara from October 17 to October 19.  

 As motioned last year, the Student Trustees are having preliminary 

discussions about hosting a discussion panel focused on brining awareness 

about allergic reactions to secondary students.  This conference will serve 

students to empower students to make sure safe school environments become 

the norm in our secondary schools.  

 


